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From: Jack Dunk
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov; vercruysse@mvcommission.org
Subject: Request for the Town of Chilmark, MA and the Martha"s Vineyard Commission to make a proposal to provide its


own Ultra High Speed Fiber Optic Municipal Broadband Internet Service just like the town of Concord, MA has
through their own private electric utility company called the Concord Municipal Light Plant


Date: Monday, December 26, 2016 11:24:48 AM


Dear Chilmark MA Board of Selectmen, I would like the town of Chilmark and the Martha's
Vineyard Commission to make a proposal for the town to have its own municipal Ultra High
Speed Fiber Optic broadband Internet Service Provider just like the town of Concord,
Massachusetts through their own Private Electric Utility Company Called the Concord
Municipal Light Plant with Internet Speeds of up to 1 Gigabit Per Second instead of just only
using Verizon DSL or Comcast Cable because Verizon DSL is way too costly and almost as
Slow as dial up when there is too much Residents using it if they live too far away from a
Verizon DSL HUB or Central Office.


Regards,


Jack Dunk


413-387-5990
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